28th October 1957

Mr. Grote Reber has just returned from

the antipodes to continue his experiments atop '<J

Haleakala., He will give a short talk at

on Wednesday the 30th in the main hall of the
Maui Vocational School, His subject will be
"SPUINIX", Anyone interested is welcome to
attend.

Duncan Sinclair

Chairman,



